From: Lyn Rose

Sent: Monday, 20 July 2015 11:33 AM

To: Local Government Mailbox

Subject: Merger Canada Bay Council with Auburn Council

As a resident and ratepayer in the Drummoyne area of Canada Bay Council, | wish to lodge
my absolute disapproval of the Mayor’s agreement to amalgamate with Auburn and Burwood
Councils.

Auburn, especially, has little in common with Canada Bay, either culturally or
socially. Property values are vastly different in both areas also.

If residents currently have no voice in this merger, what chance do we have of having a voice
at all, in any matter, in the new, much larger, Sydney Olympic Park Council.

Please do not go ahead with the merger with Auburn Council.

Yours faithfully
Lyn Rosen
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